HPS Tech Boot Camp for Parents/Guardians has been rolled out for the 25-26 School Year!

Please Watch this video then fill out the forms after!

Thank you!

{click here} ≥ 25-26 Tech Boot Camp.mov {click here}

ALL Parents of kids in grades 6-12 MUST fill out this form before their child(ren) can use a device at our school and/or take it home for use!

This is a form that will take approximately 10-15 minutes. We will have computers set up at school for you to complete this before school starts if you need.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRXjAHnVfC WBoevNQWiNs0H3EmkqLRjs53wpRqLr9t er48A/viewform ?usp=dialog

OR

https://forms.gle/Tx91aagAar676xPs5